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Water Management Company Approval and Next Steps 

 

Aqua Link  

NLIA membership approved the Board's recommendation to establish a relationship with Aqua 

Link for lake management consulting, beginning with a $5200 lake monitoring program, 

consisting of 3 rounds of comprehensive testing and analysis.  The first round of testing was 

conducted on Thursday, 6/27. Results are expected within a few weeks. 

 

A work group was established that will evaluate and recommend means of addressing 

harmful algal blooms (HABs) which may occur. Aqua Link plays a key role in helping identify 

prospective treatments which can effectively address HAB events without compromising the 

ongoing bio-dredging being performed by CleanFlo under our ARPA grant.  They have provided 

a recommendation, which will be presented for discussion under New Business at the NLIA 

Association meeting on June 29, 2024. Two NLIA members, Bob Ochs and Jason Zubris, were 

nominated to the work group that also includes Preston Gibson, Gene Lucas and JD Paternoster. 

 

Lake Condition and Management Company Updates 

The approved motion included proactive communication to membership regarding Aqua Link 

representative remarks, reports and updates as well as North Lake resident observations which 

reflect Y2Y improvement.  

 


